
Barnes Summer Play School 

 

Supervision of volunteers, students and work 

experience individuals 
 

Barnes Summer Play School employs students and on occasions 
volunteers and individuals wanting to get involved with work experience 
are invited to participate at BSPS 
 
These team members go through a small amount of in-house training.  
This will include familiarising themselves with all school policies. They will 
attend several sessions before school commences.   They will also be 
offered Safeguarding, Play Worker and First Aid training courses. These 
team members are never left unsupervised, but most certainly form an 
important part of the team and will attend all staff meetings where they are 
invited to express their ideas on a day to day basis.  Team meetings are 
held every morning. 
 
Students wishing to continue working at BSPS for a few years are 
encouraged to take further training courses in Play Work wherever 
possible and if necessary BSPS will fund the courses. 
 
The safety of the children who attend BSPS is key when it comes to 
inviting any of the above mentioned.  Therefore, none of the students, 
volunteers or those on work experience are unknown to the 
owner/manager of BSPS.  DBS checks are carried out to all staff 18+. 
None of the above mentioned are left alone with the children.   
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